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Location: 

 Conference call 

 

Call to Order: 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by Ricky. 

 

Present On Call 

 Ricky Fung-A-Fat 

 Wes Russum 

 Andy Kireta 

 Steve Zimmers 

 Roy Fritz (Stonycreek) 

 Bob Saunders (Castlewood) 

 

Previous Meeting Minutes: 

 The March meeting Minutes were emailed to all Board members prior to the meeting. 

 After reviewing, Andy motioned to accept the March meeting Minutes.  The motion was 

seconded by Bob with all present in favor. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 The Treasurer’s Report was emailed to all Board members prior to the meeting. 

 After a review, Bob motioned to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  Motion was seconded by Wes 

with all present in favor. 

 

Old Business: 

 Prior to the meeting, an updated document outlining all of the proposed changes to the PSCA 

Constitution & By-Laws was emailed to the Board members.  Ricky asked if there were any 

further questions or comments on the proposed changes.  There were no further questions on 

comments from anyone present. 

 In addition, prior to the meeting a sample ballot of items to be voted on at this year’s State Shoot 

was emailed to Board members.  Ricky asked if there were any questions or comments on the 

sample ballots.  There were no questions or comments.  Ricky asked that if anyone came up with 

any changes to the ballot that they let him know by June 30th, as he was planning on printing out 

ballots on July 1st and mailing them to Stonycreek.  Roy mentioned that he would let Ricky know 

the number of registered shooters at that time, to provide a better idea of the number of ballots 

that would be needed for the State Shoot. 

 Ricky informed those present that the first meeting of the committee tasked with updating the 

State Shoot guidelines and make recommendations based on its findings to the PSCA Board will 

take place on Saturday, May 9th at Stonycreek. 

 Zone & State Shoot Updates 

o Bob told those present that Castlewood would be prepared for the Western Zone Shoot. 

o Ricky informed everyone that he had been in contact with John Hegedty (Factoryville), 

who stated that trophies have been ordered and Factoryville would be utilizing 

ScoringPro for the Eastern Zone Shoot. 
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o Roy informed those present that to date there were 86 shooters pre-registered for the State 

Shoot.  Roy also stated that Stonycreek had received a check in the amount of $10,000 

from Elite Shotguns.  Stonycreek will be adding another $1,000 for a total of $11,000 to 

be used for purse money at the State Shoot.  Additionally, Roy mentioned that so far 

Stonycreek had secured five (5) guns to be given away at the State Shoot and they are still 

working on acquiring more guns and prizes.  Roy also stated that they are taking out a full 

page add in the next NSCA magazine to advertise the added purse money at this year’s 

PA State Shoot, as well as thanking all of the sponsors so far… 

 

New Business: 

 There was no new business to be discussed. 

 

Next Meeting date and location: 

 Since the 3rd Friday in March is during the Northeast Regional at M&M, the next monthly PSCA 

Board meeting was scheduled for Friday, May 22nd, 2015, and will start at approximately 7:00 

PM. 

 Motion to adjourn by Bob. The motion was seconded by Roy with all present in favor. 

 Meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM. 


